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I have family members who are directly impacted by Senate Bill 387. The amount of energy and 

time being put into punishing gunowners in this state is staggering; there are far more important issues to 

tackle in this state. This bill also focuses on incarceration over rehabilitation, going directly against past 

promises on other bills. The punishment also does not fit the “crime” – three years for making just one 

firearm at home. The current punishment for stealing a firearm is only thirty days – does this disparity 

seem fair to you? 

Please vote unfavorably on Senate Bill 387. 
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